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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:24 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Colebrook

From: Savage, Clinton <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 1:39 PM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov> 
Cc: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: Colebrook

Hi Phil,

The OHRV crossing at Hugh’s rd. is not going to be needed. Mr. Mullins has decided to not allow OHRV’s 
on his property anymore. We have a location just a little further north of that on Rt.145 that I would like 
you to look at.  I would like to look at it with you to make sure that it will meet DoT requirements before 
I fill out a crossing application. I am available Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

The Colebrook ATV club did speak with the Town of Colebrook about DoT’s concern with the access off 
of Hugh’s Rd. and Rt.145. So when you would like to discuss this with them they are aware.

Thanks

Clint

Clinton Savage, District 1 Supervisor
NH Bureau of Trails
629B Main Street
Lancaster, NH 03584

Office 603-788-3155
Email-Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov


	Local Disk
	S:\Restricted\Right To Know\RTK Requests FY20\Petrofsky Rte 145\Gamache files\FW Colebrook.txt


